



Michael (Mike) Jones – Class of 1963 

High school can be a rewarding experience, mine 
was such an experience. It had a few setbacks, 
but life is like that. 

My most vivid Southeast memory is the proud feeling of the Roundtable. I 
enjoyed participating in sock hops, basketball games and football games. 
“Go Knights!” 

Preston, how are you? I would really like to hear from anyone from SE, 
especially from my class of 1963. Good luck and I hope to hear from any 
SE grads. 

Away from school I worked at Bakers on The Landing. After high school I 
went to Central MO State College. I’ve been raising a family and I am still in 
education with the Shawnee Mission School District. 

My brother Robert (Bob) Jones also attended Southeast. Our family lived at 
5631 Olive and 7408 Lydia.


